RECEIVED

1:33 pm, Jul 23, 2010

Alameda County
Environmental Health

WALKER'S HYDRAULICS
250 KEATS CIRCLE / PLEASANT HILL, CA 94523 / 935-5518

July 3, 1985

Mr. Ken Beesen

Shattuck Import Service
6562 Shattuck Ave.
Oakland, Ca. 94609

Re: Removal of gasoline storage tanks.
Dear Mr. Beesen,

The following is a list of procedures we followed on removal of your
gasoline storage tank as reguested Dy the City of Oakland Fire Dept.:

1.. Notified city Fire Marshall and obtained permit.

2. At the time of excavation , we found several holes in the gasoline
product lines allowing product to go into backfill area. We notified
Mr. Gordon Gullett of Oakland Fire Dept and Mr. Dale Bowyer of the Regioal
water Resources Board. They asked that soil samples be taken.

3. Tanks were removed and disposed of. Soil samples (see attached
sampling sketch) were taken (see lab report).

4. During the 2 week wait for the lab report, we spread the excavated
hackfill around the lot to evaporate and dry. The soil was stirred every
other day and spread at a depth of 12-16 in.

5. Lab report showed a max. of 42 P.P.M.

6. Upon receiving lab report, I contacted Mr. Peter Johnson of the
Regional Water Board. He said that the above measureg were adequate and
to go ahead and fill the excavated site and pour a slab.

Thank you for your patience with us on this project.
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